
 

    11th October 2017 

 

It has been a wonderful start to the year and already, our Foundation 

Stage starters are coming to school so enthusiastically; their capacity to 

learn about EVERYTHING is amazing! 

Many thanks to all of you for your on-going support of the school. The 

Astro-turf is now complete and it is your generosity along with the Lottery 

Grant that we received that has enabled us to replace the surface. Thank 

you for attending the series of workshops we are running this term; the 

feedback has been fantastic and it is good to know that you value and 

appreciate these opportunities. If you haven’t signed up this term, 

remember, the workshops are running every term and we would love to see 

you there. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A HUGE well done to all of the children who applied for various roles at the school. 

We are very proud of every one of you who took a risk knowing that you may not 

get selected, but were determined to try anyway. Thank you.  

Digital leaders 

Well done to the following children who 

have been elected to the digital leader 

team. With our increasing ability to use 

ICT as a key learning tool in the school, 

the expertise in this team will be much 

sought after! Well done to: 

Bertie, Zach, Daniel, Joshua, Archie, Eva, 

Billy, Scarlett, Mackenzie, James, Keira-

Nareice  
 

We are immensely proud of Anna who took part in the 

Horse of the Year show. She is a real battler and 

overcame many challenges to do very well. Well done Anna. 



 

ECO success 

Our new team of ECO warriors are 

looking forward to continuing our 

program of building a sustainable 

school and helping Mr Churchill to 

develop our science curriculum. Well 

done to: Ben, Isla, Scarlett, Taylor, 

Rebekah, Milly, Aggie, Isabel, Will, 

Rosie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“A smile is contagious. Is yours?” 

 

  

House Captains and Vice Captains 

Well done to the following children who have been 

elected as House Captains and Vice Captains. These 

children now have a significant role to play in 

supporting their peers and modelling for others the 

high standards that we all set for ourselves at the 

school. Very well done to the following children: 

Pembroke – Florence, Aggie, Isabel, Eva, Kate 

Downing – Mil, Freya, Emeline, Heidi  

Wolfson – James, Arlan, Rory, Hugh, Harvie 

St Edmunds – Sophie, Millie, Olivia, Theo, Max 

 

Before and after school dos and don’ts! 

 Please remind your child not to go on the 

trim trail unless it is aerobics day 

 Please encourage your child to put stray 

balls by the equipment shed and not to kick 

them around – the playground is a very 

busy place before and after school and we 

want to avoid any accidents 

 Please do not allow scooters or bikes on 

the site 

 Please do remember to get your child to 

school by 9am ready to learn in the 

classroom and leave the site swiftly at the 

end of the day so that after school clubs 

can begin 

 Please keep toddlers with you at all times. 

 Thank you! 

 

ROAD SAFETY: Please remember to take heed of the messages we send out regarding driving 

and parking; this applies in the village and also on the Yes estate where many of our pupils come 

from every day. Please ensure you supervise your children carefully at all times. The nights are 

drawing in and we want to ensure that our pupils, families and local residents stay safe.  

Thank you 

 


